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26th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 24th October, Elm Class will be visiting Champs Hill to participate in a 
fantastic day of music and creativity. 
 
The children will be participating in a variety of musical workshops, focused on Holst’s 
“The Planets” suite. The children will have the opportunity to try out a variety of 
instruments, as well as rehearse some performances, before a closing show in the 
afternoon. 
 
We will be travelling by minibus, leaving school at 9am and returning to school at 
approximately 3.45pm. The performance will be at 2.30pm and all parents are invited to 
come along and watch. 
 
Your children will need to wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch. 
 
To cover the costs of the minibus, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 for 
this school trip.  
 
Please return the form below to let us know whether or not you will be attending the 
performance at 2.30pm or you will be collecting your child from school at 3.45pm. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Pennicotte-Henrie 
Music Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Elm Class Champs Hill Musical Day on Thursday 24th October 2024 
 
Name  …………………………………………………….. parent of………………………………………………………. 
 
 I will be attending the performance at Champs Hill at 2.30pm and I will take my child                   
home after the performance. 
 
 I will not be attending the performance at Champs Hill and I will collect my child from 
school at 3.45pm. 
 
 Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………..date………………. 
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